kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 10:17 AM

To: 'Anthony Venezia'; Rocco Venezia

Cc: 'Eric Cooper’; '‘Development Clerk'

Subject: RE: Application Materials Needed for Gray (4971 Island Beach Drive)
Hi all,

Just wanted to recap what is still needed in terms of application materials;
- Acover letter detailing the changes and whether architecture has changed and why it still meets shoreline

guidelines
- A New Structure Application w/ signatures filled out.

Please submit this (in addition to what was requested in the PRC minutes) to us by this Friday, April 17, Thank you.

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 11:44 AM

To: 'Anthony Venezia' <anthony@veneziasurvey.com>; Rocco Venezia <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>

Cc: 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Development Clerk' <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: Application Materials Needed for Gray (4971 Island Beach Drive)

| reviewed the application materials submitted and the following materials are still needed;
- Acover letter detailing the changes and whether architecture has changed and why it still meets shoreline

guidelines
- A New Structure Application w/ signatures filled out (only needed if plans have changed).

Please submit these materials as soon as you can. Thank you,

Ky[e Ritts

Zoning Inspector
Town of Canandaigua
kritts@townofcanandaigua.org




